
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/8/2011 2:51:22 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Interim Report of the Independent Review Panel re: Sept. 9, 2010, PG&E Gas 

Pipeline Failure: CPUC Information Alert

CPUC Information Alert:
Interim Report of the Independent Review Panel re: Sept. 9, 2010, PG&E Gas Pipeline Failure

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today made available on its website an Interim 
Report of the Independent Review Panel that is investigating the Sept, 9, 2010, Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company gas pipeline failure in San Bruno.

The report is available at: www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/events/sanbruno.htm. It was transmitted to the CPUC 
by Panel Chair Larry N. Vanderhoef on Feb. 7, 2011.

The CPUC established the Independent Review Panel on Sept. 23, 2010, 
(http://docs.cpuc.ca.aov/PUBLISHED/NEWS RELEASE/123810.htm) and on Oct. 14, 2010, 
announced experts named to the panel
(http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/PUBySHED/NEWS RELEASE/124860.htm).

No interviews or briefings by the Panel will be conducted regarding the Interim Report.

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper
Director, News & Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission

SB GT&S 0046348
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